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From:
To: FedRedistribution - NSW
Subject: Remain in Bennelong
Date: Wednesday, 10 July 2024 8:09:22 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do
not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content
is safe.

Dear AEC team, 
           Please reconsider the moving of North Epping from Bennelong to Berowra. In order
to discuss issues with my local member, I simply drive 3 minutes to the  Epping offices.
For elderly people like me this is important. 

          To access the Berowra member's office would involve driving back south to Epping,
and then through Epping, and then trek north to Pennant Hills. It seems a bit ridiculous!  

          Thanks for your consideration,
                        Best wishes,
                                  David 
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